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In this email: 

 

• LED Headlights for 1500cc and 1800cc GoldWings. Let me know if you are going to try this. 

• Wednesday Night Socials - Let’s all have fun together! 

• Who’s responsible for next months Wednesday Night Socials? June is Chris and Patty 

• 2016 Chapter WA-A Maintenance Day on: Saturday, May 21st, 2016 at Ken Harter's house. 

Address below 

• Monthly Meetings - 4th Saturday of every month. Currently at Federal Way’s “Old Country 

Buffet” 

• We have lots of open positions for anyone (man or woman but there are requirements) 

• Have a great week! 

 

Just checking to see if anyone read my article about LED Headlights for GoldWings. Has anyone tried 

this out yet? Check out my last email for the writeup from GoldWing Docs did on this and how much 

better LED headlights are than HID or our standard bulbs. They are paying me for this so that is all I’m 

saying about that.  

 

**************************** 

 

Wednesday Night Socials - There has been a drop in attendees. I hope we get more people coming out 

for them again. You missed last weeks social at IKEA in Renton.  

 

Our next social is at: 

5/11 - Azteca, 32015 23rd Ave S., Federal Way or Azteca Mexican Restaurants 

 

Charlie Butters has graciously stepped up and has chosen the locations for the rest of the dinner 

socials for April and all of them for May. Thank you very much Charlie.  

 

Wednesday Dinner Socials 

 

 

Dinner socials start at 5:30 pm. I hope to see you there! Let's have fun together. 

 

In May we’ll be going to: 

 

5/11 - Azteca, 32015 23rd Ave S., Federal Way or Azteca Mexican Restaurants 



5/18 - BBQ Pete’s, 6621 S 211th St #106

5/25 - Habit Burger, 12900 SE Kent-Kangley Rd, Kent
 

I hope you will come to as many socials as you can.
 

SOCIAL PICKS FOR THE YEAR 2016 

June –Chris & Patty 

July – Sam & De 

August - Me (Bill Olson)  

September - Steph & Les  

October - Kenny & Ann  

November - Les & Steph  

December - Joe Ennaro  

 

******************** 

 

2016 Chapter WA-A Maintenance Day on:

Saturday, May 21st, 2016 

 

The Address to Ken Harter's house is: 

 

Our address as requested;    

 

1604 216th Ave E 

Lake Tapps (Bonny Lake) WA  98391 

 

Just off of 18th street 

Located at the end of 216th Ave E, left side of the col

A large garage with an eagle on the door.

 

******************* 

 

Monthly Meetings 

 

Since the Kent "Old Country Buffet" closed I called around and we are now located in the "big room" 

at the Federal Way "Old Country Buffet

the group discount and that the tip will be included in your bill.

 

Our meetings will still be on the 4th Saturday at every month. 8:00 am for breakfast and the meeting 

will start at 9:00 am. 

 

6621 S 211th St #106, Kent or BBQ Pete's 

Kangley Rd, Kent or The Habit Burger Grill 

I hope you will come to as many socials as you can.  

SOCIAL PICKS FOR THE YEAR 2016  

 

A Maintenance Day on: 

 

Located at the end of 216th Ave E, left side of the col-de-sac.  

garage with an eagle on the door. 

Old Country Buffet" closed I called around and we are now located in the "big room" 

Federal Way "Old Country Buffet. Right now it is reserved under  "GoldWing". Note that we get 

the group discount and that the tip will be included in your bill.  

r meetings will still be on the 4th Saturday at every month. 8:00 am for breakfast and the meeting 

 

 

Old Country Buffet" closed I called around and we are now located in the "big room" 

"GoldWing". Note that we get 

r meetings will still be on the 4th Saturday at every month. 8:00 am for breakfast and the meeting 



Let me know if you have any questions. 

 

******************* 
 

We have multiple positions available within the Chapter which are: 
 

Chapter Director:    Open 

Treasurer:    Charlie Butters 

Asst Chapter Director:  Open 

Rider Educator:    Open 

Ride Coordinator:   Open 

Social Media Manager:  JoAnn Beard 

Newsletter:     Open 

Stores:     Gary & JoAnn Beard 

Good Will Ambassador: Open 

Webmaster:    Charlie Butters 

Chapter Couple:   Open  

Historian:    Open 

Photographer:   Open  

Membership:   Open 

Phone Tree:    Open 

 

If you are interested in any of the open positions above please contact Garry Alexander  What’s the 

saying. “The more the merrier”.  
 

 

See our web site for Web Site Links to our sponsors 

http://www.gwrra-waa.org  & GWRRA WA A 

 

 

Bill Olson 

GWRRA WA-A Family Member 

Let’s have fun Together!  
 


